
Update on Joint Council 28 

Rider Negotiations:  

November 1-3, 2017 

On November 1st, 2nd and 3rd, your 

Bargaining Committee met to continue 

negotiations on the Joint Council 28 Rider to 

the National Master UPS Contract. 

 

 The Company has not realistically 

addressed the Union proposals — 

the concerns that you expressed were 

important in your contract surveys and 

at your Demands Meeting 

 Instead, the Company has doubled 

down on its own proposals — 

proposals that would drastically reduce 

the quality of life for all UPS 

employees 

 

Your Bargaining Committee will continue to 

fight for you at the negotiating table, and we 

will continue to keep you informed about what 

is going on with your contract. 

Want to sign up for text and/or 

email updates from Teamsters Local 

174 to keep you up-to-date about 

the local UPS negotiations and any 

job actions we may take in the 

future? 

Email Local 174 Communications 

Director Jamie Fleming:  

jfleming@teamsters174.org  

I will get you on the list! 


